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Branch Newsletters 

From the September 2022 Board to Board (B2B) 

Branch newsletters are a valuable source of information for branches, Interbranch Councils (IBCs), and the state board 

of directors. Most branches submit their newsletter to AAUW California. AAUW California members can subscribe to 

receive these newsletters. If your branch currently does not submit your newsletters, please consider doing so and if you 

would like to subscribe to receive branch newsletters, please follow the procedures on the website by clicking HERE. 

Shortly, the digest of the branch newsletters will have a filter indicating which IBC the branch is in. 

 

https://www.aauw-ca.org/communications/ 

 

When you ask to receive the branch newsletters you will receive an email like the following when a newsletter is sent to 

the list. It will show which area the branch is in. Area 8-Southern is our area plus it includes Orange County.  

 

 

https://www.aauw-ca.org/communications/
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Click on the 8 and see the following which are all the newsletters from Area 8. 

 

 


